
Page 1 of 2 

Product Change Notification 
PCN#: V20-020-F-MA0 

Issue Date: 28 December 2020 

Change Type: Minor 

Packaging change for 100G SR4 Gen1 and Gen2 

Parts Affected:  

Product Family Product Description Broadcom Part Numbers 
100G SR4 Gen1 QSFP28 100G SR4 Gen1 AFBR-89CDDZ-xxx 

AFBR-89CTDZ-xxx 
AFBR-89CEDZ-xxx 
AFBR-89CAxDZ-xxx 

128GFC SW4 QSFP28 128GFC SW4 AFBR-89FxDZ-xxx 
100G SR4 Gen2 QSFP28 100G SR4 Gen2 AFBR-89CDHZ-xxx 

AFBR-89CTHZ-xxx 
AFBR-89CEHZ-xxx 

Description and Extent of Change: 

1. Add Korean Discharge logo onto the packaging trays (no change in material composition)

Existing ESD tray (without Korean Discharge 
logo) 

New ESD tray (with Korean Discharge logo) Korean Discharge Logo 
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2. Change ESD bubble bags from pink to transparent. Material composition for new bubble: PE

Description Existing Bubble bag (pink) New Bubble bag (transparent) 
500 x 450 mm bubble bag for baby box 
packaging 

360 x 195 mm bubble bag for 10 EA/tray 

Reasons for Change:  
To comply with Korean Recycling Packaging Regulation for packaging 

Effect of Change on Fit, Form, Function, Quality, or Reliability:  
There is no change to form, fit, function, quality and reliability of the products. The product specification and manufacturing process will be 
identical before and after this change. 

Effective Date of Change:  
Product shipments using this change begin on 01 March 2021 or earlier pending customer approval, but initiation of the change may be 
spread over approximately 6 months.  Timing of shipment of the changed part will vary by part number depending on qualification completion, 
customer demand, and inventory levels. 

Qualification Data (if applicable): 
Not applicable. 

Samples availability: 
Samples is ready to ship on 04 January 2021.

Recommended Actions to be taken by Customer: 
No action is required by customers.

These changes have been reviewed and approved by Broadcom engineers and managers per Broadcom’s procedure.  Please 
contact your Broadcom Field Sales Engineer or Contact Center (https://www.broadcom.com/company/contact/) for any 
questions or support requirements. 


